THE FRIENDS OF
KIRKHAM GRAMMAR SCHOOL

KIRKHAM

GRAMMAR SCHOOL

Kirkham Grammar Senior School, Summerlee Hall
£2 ENTRY PER ADULT

Dear Parent/Guardian
The Friends of Kirkham Grammar School - Snowman Christmas Fair 2022 4.00 pm —5.30 pm

The Friends of Kirkham Grammar School are excited to announce the return of our annual Christmas Fair on
Friday 2 December 2022 in the Summerlee Hall at the Senior School. Taking inspiration from the film, The
Snowman, there will be lots of festive fun for both children and adults alike. Even Father Christmas will be
available for visits - arrive for 4.00 pm and book your slot with him!

As is tradition, your children will be encouraged to take part in our Christmas competition. This year we are
asking the children to design and make a "Snowman". Entries can be anything from a tree decoration to a
sculpture, and everything in-between! The winners will be displayed at the fair and prizes awarded. The
deadline for these to be handed in to their class teacher is Tuesday 29 November 2022.

The Snowman Christmas Fair would not be the same without your involvement and we would be grateful if
you could spare one or some of the following:

= Tombola items such as bottles/gifts/toiletries/toys, all in date and new condition. These can be dropped
off at either School Reception at your earliest convenience.

Chocolate Tombola — donations of any shape, size or quantity.

Submission of your son/daughter's Snowman.

Books that are in great condition.

Pre-Loved Christmas Jumpers (to be sold in advance of Christmas Jumper Day).

Your help - an hour or a few hours would be great, either to wrap items prior to the fair, setup on the day
or support with running a stall/game. Please contact Katrina Edwards on 07976 380250.

Raffle tickets will be coming home with your son/daughter in the lead up to the fair, with additional tickets
available to purchase from either School Reception and also on the day of the fair.

As always, your support is paramount and we look forward to welcoming you to the Snowman Christmas
Fair.

Kind regards

The Friends of Kirkham Grammar School



